
 
 

 

November 17, 2022 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Standards Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD  21046 

 

 

Re:     Change of Identification Authorization 

 

Reference:  FCC ID: N7NEM91 

    

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

This letter grants authorization for Getac Technology Corporation to apply to the FCC 

for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR Section 2.933 of the FCC rules.  

This authorization applies to Sierra Wireless module, FCC ID: N7NEM91 (03/09/2022, 

08/27/2022). We are aware that Getac Technology Corporation intends to market the 

above referenced product under FCC ID: QYLEM9190V. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ying Wang 

Director, Regulatory Compliance 

Sierra Wireless Inc. 

Tel: 604-232-1440  

Fax: 604-231-1109 

E-mail: ywang@SierraWireless.com 
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